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Comments:

I would like to commnent on the threat to the headwaters of the South Fork of the Salmon River posed by the
Stibnite gold mine project. The South Fork of the Salmon River an wonderful resource for many types of users.
The possibility that this pristine wilderness area is endangered by an irreversible, extractive project is a grave
concern. At the very least, the government agencies that grant permit for such a project should extend the period
for public comment so that all users have the ability to express their concerns.

Thank you for your consideration.



